
McCormick Chief Summer Academy 
 

 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

Are you interested in participating in the McCormick Chief Summer Academy, that provides summer day 

care for district students between the ages of 4-12. 

 

The program will operate Monday-Thursday from 7:30 AM to 5:30 PM beginning June 8 ending July 30. 

The program will be located at the middle school.  

 

The program will be closed during the week of June 29- July 2. 

 

The program will be open July 27-July 30. 

 

There are a limited number of slots available in the program. The weekly rates are: 

 $60 per week for 1 child 

 $100 per week for 2 children (same parent) 

 $15 additional discount for each child over 2 (same parent) (For example 3 children would be 

$145.00) 

 

This is a flat rate and stays the same amount regardless of attendance hours. 

All payments are due in advance.  

 

Transportation will not provided by the McCormick Chief Summer Academy. 

 

Drop-in care will not be provided this summer. Only children with reserved spots will be allowed to 

participate in the program. 

 

Four days (1 week) vacation time will be given to each child enrolled in the program. The coordinator 

must be notified one-week in advance of the vacation. No payment is due for these days with advance 

notification. 

 

Please summit your application by Wednesday, June 3, 2015. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David Livingston 

864-852-2435 ext. 224 
 

Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone Number: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Mailing Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Student’s Name:_______________________________________________Grade:___________ 

 

Student’s Name:_______________________________________________Grade:___________  

 

Student’s Name:_______________________________________________Grade:___________ 

 


